Squirrels Class Newsletter

Friday 13th September 2024

What has been happening this week?

In English...This week we have started our new book Halibut Jackson. We’ve learned some
new words such as suspicious and camouflaged. We have acted out some of the story,
written character descriptions and speech bubbles.

In Maths...Year 1 have been sorting into groups, careful counting and counting from a big-
ger group. Year 2 have been working hard on place value to 100.

In Muddy Mondays...We had so much fun learning new games, practising our balance
skills on the bikes and trikes and learning about growing in the poly tunnel.

Celebrations & Pupil Voice

Head teacher award— Rupert for showing love to others in our class. Rufus for an amazing
first week and showing all our school values!

Work on the Wall—- Stanley for his excellent ideas in his writing. Sid for completing an
amazing character description and showing his ready for Year 2 challenges!

Reminders & Messages

Our outdoor learning sessions will now be on Mondays (Muddy Mondays) each week.
We will be going out in all weathers so please ensure that your child has suitable water-
proof clothing and wellies in school.

Music lessons with Mrs Mason are on Mondays so please remember instruments if your
child attends.

Thank you for labelling all of your child’s belongings; we have far fewer lost items now!
Please do provide a labelled water bottle for your child to access in class.

Harvest Festival is next week on Friday at St Mary’s Church, Stelling Minnis. We will be
walking to the church from school. Please collect your child from the church at 3pm.

Thank you for your support :)




